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1 Sec. 1.  Rail service to Bangor.  Resolved:  That the Department of 
2 Transportation, in consultation with the Northern New England Passenger Rail Authority 
3 and interested municipalities and planning organizations, shall conduct a feasibility study 
4 and develop a plan to implement passenger rail service from Brunswick through Augusta 
5 and Waterville to Bangor along existing railroad corridors.

6 Sec. 2.  Appropriations and allocations.  Resolved:  That the following 
7 appropriations and allocations are made.
8 TRANSPORTATION, DEPARTMENT OF
9 Multimodal – Passenger Rail Z139

10 Initiative:  Provides one-time funding for a feasibility study and plan to implement 
11 passenger rail service from Brunswick through Augusta and Waterville to Bangor along 
12 existing railroad corridors.

HIGHWAY FUND 2021-22 2022-23
All Other $300,000 $0

 __________ __________
HIGHWAY FUND TOTAL $300,000 $0

13  

18 SUMMARY
19 This resolve directs the Department of Transportation, in consultation with the 
20 Northern New England Passenger Rail Authority and interested municipalities and 
21 planning organizations, to conduct a feasibility study and develop a plan to implement 
22 passenger rail service from Brunswick through Augusta and Waterville to Bangor along 
23 existing railroad corridors.  It provides an allocation of $300,000 in one-time funds in fiscal 
24 year 2021-22 to fund the feasibility study and plan.
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